
 

           Growing Learners for Life 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Maintained by North Yorkshire County Council 
 

 

 
  

 

11th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Last night the Prime Minister announced that there may be a phased return for Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 6 children as from the 1st June, depending on the Government’s scientific 

evidence over the next three weeks.  Currently we only know what you know and are 

waiting for clarification.  A separate letter will be sent out with details of how this will 

affect North Duffield School.  We will then work as a school community to ensure it is 

possible for the children and adults to return to school safely. 

As always, the safety of the pupils, staff, parents and any other person who needs to access 

the site is our key priority. 

 

Take care. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Andrew Russell 
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